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Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 

FUN RUN FUNDRAISING 

As always, Team Sherwood has risen to the challenge of fundraising and 

smashed our £4,000 target for our KS2 playground. Thank you to everyone 

involved in our Family Fun Run on Sunday and well done to all our runners, 

both on Sunday and this week in School. A great Sherwood Team effort! 

Our total fundraising from Sponsorship to date and from sale of 

refreshments is £4,208! Please pass on our sincere thanks to all of our 

supporters and a massive well done everyone! 

SPORTS DAYS 

Our Y3 and Y4 children had a wonderful afternoon of Sport on Tuesday. 

Well done to all our athletes! Unfortunately, we had a couple of false starts 

this week due to weather and the condition of the field! We apologise for 

the inconvenience. Here’s the plan for next week:  

EYFS Sports: Monday 8th July 1.30-2.00pm 

Year 1 and Year 2: Monday 8th July 2.10-3.10pm 

Year 5: Wednesday 10th July 1.30-2.15pm 

Year 6: Wednesday 10th July 2.30-3.15pm 

Please note the timing for your child’s year group. We will open the school 

gates for visitors shortly before each event. 

A decision to postpone or proceed, based on the weather and the 

condition of the field, will be made at 12noon each day. Thank you. 

‘ZOOM’ PERFORMANCE 

Our children in Year 5 and Year 6 are adding the finishing touches to their 

end of year performance ‘Zoom’. We look forward to sharing this 

performance with families next week (tickets have been handed to the 

children to bring home).  

SHERWOOD HISTORY CURRICULUM 

Our Year 2 children’s history curriculum has been enhanced this week 

following a Seaside Workshop and an Educational visit to Blackpool. A 

special mention also to our Y3 children for their fantastic stop motion 

animations on Roman Britain. Please visit our gallery for lots of wonderful 

learning caught on camera! 

 

Our performing artists take to our stage today to 

celebrate our Mission Statement. Our 

congratulations in advance to everyone involved – 

it is going to be an incredible showcase! 

Kind regards, Mrs J Lumb 

 

 

 

 

 

We are Sherwood. Each of us unique. As one family, we all thrive and excel together. 

 

Sherwood Primary School    

NEWSLETTER     05/07/2024  

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/works


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BASE BOOKING FORM 2024-2025 

Booking for the Autumn Term 2024 has now 

closed. Confirmation of places will come out 

next week. Thank you. 

NEXT WEEK 

Our Year 3 children will all be participating in an 

inter-school multi-skills event next Thursday. 

Please kindly complete permission through 

School Spider. Thank you – have a fabulous 

event Y3! 

Please click here to view our calendar for next 

week on our website. 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Lumb ● admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk ● 01772 719093 ● www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Y5&6 TUCK-SHOP 

Our Y6 School Council leaders have organised a 

tuck-shop for Y5-6 on Monday and Tuesday 

breaktime next week. Please bring change if you 

wish to visit the tuck-shop (items 50p-£1.50). 

TEAM THEME 

Due to building and ground developments at 

Sherwood this Summer, we are not able to invite 

Team Theme to deliver holiday provision at 

Sherwood. The Team are at Ingol Primary School 

however: please see sign up details below. 

 

A VERY WARM WELCOME TO 

SHERWOOD! 

This week, we welcomed our new EYFS 

children into School to explore our EYFS unit. 

Here are the important links to information 

and resources support your child’s transition 

to school: 

School Uniform 

Term Dates 

School Day 

Meet the EYFS Team: An interactive book to 

enjoy with your child. 

REMINDERS FOR ALL PLEASE: 

WATCHES 

Pupils are invited to wear a simple analogue 

or digital watch to School. We ask that 

pupils do not wear Fitbits, iPhone watches or 

other forms of smart watches for school. 

MOBILE PHONES 

Pupils are not permitted to bring mobile 

phones into school. Any exceptional 

circumstances must be discussed with 

School in advance please. 

WATER BOTTLES 

All children are requested to bring a full 

water bottle into school each day. We 

request that your child's water bottle is no 

larger than 600ml in size with a sports cap lid. 

We encounter regular spillages from screw 

cap bottles, when lids are not returned 

correctly. AirUp bottles, novelty or spray mist 

bottles are not suitable for School. Our 

children are able to refill water bottles if 

required throughout the day.  

Many thanks for your support with this. 

NEXT WEEK AT SHERWOOD 

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/events
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/page/school-uniform/35140
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/page/term-dates/34052
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/page/school-day/34026
https://read.bookcreator.com/rYj-uCg-coda0qAykR7IN5QnCTjOpNmqlsY_3WV4pWQ/NhMxBnyRQSO1ZG5v_IzkSg/3iR8G-O1Ty-sasvdS5_4lA
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/events


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Lumb ● admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk ● 01772 719093 ● www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

 


